ALWOODLEY

PARISH COUNCIL

NOTICE OF VACANCY
IN OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR

18th July 2025

Notice is hereby given that due to the resignation of Councillor Hiba Khurshid a vacancy has arisen in the Office of Councillor for the
Alwoodley Parish Council.

If, within 14 working days (excluding weekends and bank holidays) from the date of this notice, a request for an election to fill the
vacancy is made in writing by ten electors of the parish, then an election will be held. Such a request must be received no later
than:

Thursday, 7th August 2025
by the Proper officer at the following address:

Proper Officer/ Returning Officer
Electoral Services

Leeds City Council

Civic Hall

Calverley Street

Leeds LS1 1UR

If no such request is made, the vacancy will be filled by co-option by the Parish Council.
Dated: Friday, 18th July 2025

MW

Jennifer Anne Walper Roberts
Clerk to the Parish Council

Copies of the minutes of this meeting will be available on the Parish Council website:
www.alwoodleyparishcouncil.gov.uk. Copies are also available upon request to the Parish Clerk,
the.clerk@alwoodleyparishcouncil.gov.uk Alwoodley Parish Council, 60 The Avenue, Alwoodley LS17 7NZ
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